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International Statistical Poster Competition 

The Poster Competition continues until March 2019. Lower, upper secondary, and bachelor-

level university students around the world are invited to create statistical posters in teams. 

Great prizes included! For more information visit the ISLP website. 

The Best Cooperative Project Award  

The award in recognition of outstanding, innovative, and influential statistical literacy projects 

is on. Proposals should be sent to the ISLP Deputy Director, Steve MacFeely by the end of 

April 2019. The winning project will receive 1000 euros! For more information visit the ISLP 

website. 

https://iase-web.org/islp/Poster_Competition_2018-2019.php
https://iase-web.org/islp/Competitions.php?p=Best_Cooperative_Project_2019
https://iase-web.org/islp/Competitions.php?p=Best_Cooperative_Project_2019

